
	

 

 

Good evening Whitney Families, 

 

I trust that this email finds you all safe and well! The purpose of this email is to inform you about the 
next phase of distance learning. As you now know, EPS has now gone fully online. This transition began 
this week. Teachers will now and moving forward, be delivering prerecorded instruction and follow up 
assignments through Microsoft Teams. Teachers will also continue meeting with students live for 
classroom meetings and check-ins. It is important that your child be able to access Teams this week. 
Assignments have and will continue to be posted to 
help your child acclimate to the different features 
of the Teams platform. 

 

If you are unable to get into Teams, please visit the 
Enfield Public Schools website to troubleshoot: 
http://www.enfieldschools.org/ 

 

 

You can also change your messenger settings here. 

 

 

In addition, we will continue working with families this week to ensure that every family has at least one 
device for children to use.  As you already know, we do not have enough devices for 
all students, however, we do want to make sure that each family has at least one device for students to 
use. 
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During this unsettled time, it is extremely important that we have a way to communicate with you 
electronically as well as by phone. I am asking for your help so that we can provide your child with the 
best Distance Learning experience as possible, under the circumstances. If you have been in 
communication with your child’s teacher, please continue doing so as that is what is going to best 
support your child (ren), If you have not been in communication with your child’s teacher, please send 
him/her a message through email so that you can stay informed about daily learning opportunities. If 
you do not have email, please call and leave me a voicemail (860-763-7544,) with your most updated 
phone number so that we can reach out to you.  

 

            

 

Please know that your partnership is both valued and very much appreciated during these 
unprecedented times. 

 

 

Be safe and be well, 

TaLoria M. Wilson 

Principal, Eli Whitney Elementary School 

You can use the camera on your phone to read the QR code below and go directly 
to the following page: 

 
 

 

 

 

Technology Info/for EPS Website  


